
WEEKLY BULLETIN 31 Info for St Nic’s Parents & Carers 7th May 2021

By working in partnership, schools and families can make a positive impact on a child that will last not just for today but
for a lifetime! Have a great weekend.

Mr Lincoln, Mr Etherton & the school staff team.

1. COMMUNICATION
● Website: please check the website for answers to any queries before contacting the office.
● Emails: use office@stnm.org.uk to contact the school with queries – please include your child’s class.
● School Office: the office will remain closed until further notice. Please refer to the school website for

information or email office@stnm.org.uk if you have any queries. YOU MUST NOT ENTER THE SCHOOL
FOYER UNLESS YOU HAVE A PRIOR ARRANGEMENT TO DO SO.

● Calendar: term dates, upcoming events etc. This can be filtered by year group to help you find dates relevant
to you. Follow the link for instructions on how to use or subscribe to the calendar.

● Letters/Emails sent home this week: click on the link for past letters:
http://www.stnicolasmary.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Letters+Sent+Home&pid=56
→ Volunteers in Reception (em)

2. WORSHIP & ETHOS
● The final installment of the Lord's Prayer series ‘AMEN’, has been added to the Awesome Assemblies Youtube

site. https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCVs_954b4yEOTi5sAhKhGKw

3. REMINDERS
● Ordering School Meals for Year 3 pupils in September: Please find a link with information for parents of

Year 2 children who will be starting in Year 3 from September. The pack includes a free meal voucher too.
https://www.stnicolasmary.w-sussex.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=8979&type=pdf

● Y3 and Y6 Girls Football: The year 3 and year 6 girls football clubs will return to their usual time of Monday
afternoons each week, 3.15-4.15pm, from Monday 10 th May.

4. FIDDLE TOYS: We have noticed a number of children bringing ‘Fiddle toys’ into school, which we believe is
related to a craze on social media. For certain children these can be a very useful tool to allow children to focus
on their learning. In such cases, conversations will have happened between teachers and parents. For children
where this discussion has not taken place (e.g the toy is not required for the child) we have noted that they are
proving a distraction and causing arguments between children. Therefore we would ask that these are not brought
into school by the children - if they are, the teacher will look after them and return them to parents at the end of
the day.  Many thanks.

mailto:office@stnm.org.uk
mailto:office@stnm.org.uk
https://www.stnicolasmary.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Calendar+and+Dates&pid=1379
https://www.stnicolasmary.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=How+to+use&pid=1385
https://www.stnicolasmary.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Subscribing&pid=1400
http://www.stnicolasmary.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Letters+Sent+Home&pid=56
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCVs_954b4yEOTi5sAhKhGKw
https://www.stnicolasmary.w-sussex.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=8979&type=pdf


5. FOREST SCHOOL: Reception are creating an outside area for their weekly Forest Day. They are looking for
small logs, rockery stones, a camping kettle, wild flower seeds/plants, a grill to go over a fire pit, metal/wooden
stakes to cordon off an area and pallets to create a Bug Hotel. If you have any of these items that you could donate
please let the office know. Many thanks.

6. HEALTH & SAFETY – CORONAVIRUS – IMPORTANT INFORMATION
● Symptoms: if you or members of your household have symptoms of coronavirus the whole household must

immediately go into self-isolation and children in the household should not attend school. Please arrange a
test(s) for anyone with the symptoms urgently. This will help to ensure that in the case of a positive test result,
contacts of the person can self isolate promptly to prevent further spread of infection to the wider community.

● Getting tested: https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test or call 119. If having a home test, please use the test
as soon as it arrives and return it in the post the same day using a priority postbox.

● Positive test result: we have a dedicated email address to advise us if you receive a positive test result for
your child (or yourself if you have been volunteering in school or if you consider that pupils or school staff have
been in close contact with you), which will be monitored over weekends and holidays so that prompt action can
be taken: positivetest@stnm.org.uk. Please use this address for this purpose only.

Neither the Governors nor West Sussex County Council support or recommend the advice, products or services offered nor the organisations offering
them.  Individuals should satisfy themselves on the suitability of any of the advice, products or services and on the nature and standing of these
organisations (or any mentioned in this bulletin or any other publication).
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